

OFFICE STAFF

Cathy Perego has joined our office staff as of June 1, 1979 replacing Mary Livingston as Office Secretary. Glad to have you with us Cathy!

We would like to express our appreciation to Mary for her hard work and loyalty to our "Y". We wish you well in the future.

Doreen Burt was presented with a painting at the June Board Meeting in recognition of her years of service, both as a dedicated volunteer and staff member. Doreen left her position as Executive Director in April. Best of everything Doreen!

Shellagh Finn has been our Interim Executive Director since July 1, 1979.

FALL DANCE

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 13th is the date to set aside for the Annual "Y" Fall Dance at Holy Cross Auditorium. See you there!

ART AUCTION

The new year will bring a "Y" sponsored Art Auction to Georgetown. Details about this super evening will be forthcoming.

SKI AND SKATE EXCHANGE

Watch for information about our annual "swap" in late October.

CAMPAIGN

The Georgetown and District YM-YWCA Industrial and Residential Fund Raising Campaign will take place the first week in November, this year. Campaign details are available from Brian Preston at 877-1929.

INTERNATIONAL DINNER

Anyone interested in an International Dinner at the "Y" in late winter or early spring? We think this would be a great community event - do you? Phone Joanna Dobbin 877-3532 with your ideas and suggestions.

COME ONE, COME ALL!

Youngsters, in-betweensters, oldsters, to the Georgetown Fairgrounds on Saturday, September 22, 1979. 1st Annual "Y" Family Jogathon. Check the local papers for specifics.

U.N.I.C.E.F.

Christmas cards, calendars, stationery and greeting cards will be on sale in the "Y" office again this fall.

Look for our "Y" Snack Booth at the Georgetown Fall Fair